
 

 
 

20 September 2022 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers 
 
You will have noticed that our clubs programme is up and running, with Boys Football Club on a 
Wednesday and Girls on a Friday. 
 
With school football matches against other local schools just around the corner, we are holding 
the first of our ‘football trial’ sessions this coming Wednesday 21 September. 
 
If your young person is interested in trying out for a place in the school team, they need to come 
along in their PE kit, remembering to bring shin pads and footwear suitable for our 3G pitch. 
 
The normal weekly club is still running at the same time tomorrow after school, for anyone who 
wants to just do the training but not try-out. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Mr D Wren 
Teacher of PE 
Head of Year 9 
 
 


